
Resolution Honoring J. Paul Morgan 
 
WHEREAS, J. Paul Morgan promoted the importance of regulation as Director General of the 
Office of Utilities Regulation of Jamaica from December 2002 to May 2008, as Deputy Director 
General for two to three year terms, and as a leading member of the project team that established 
the regulatory agency in Jamaica (the Office of Utilities Regulation began operations in January 
1997); and 
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Morgan served the Organization of Caribbean Utility Regulators (OCUR) as 
Chairman from November 2004 to November 2006 and as Vice Chairman from July 2002 to 
November 2004 and from November 2007 to May 2008; and 
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Morgan demonstrated his commitment to improving global regulatory 
practices as Co-Vice Chair of the NARUC Committee on International Relations (IRC) from 
2004 – 2008; and 
 
WHEREAS, As Co-Vice Chair of the IRC, Mr. Morgan worked relentlessly and successfully to 
improve NARUC’s international outreach and promote the exchange of best practices in energy 
regulation; and   
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Morgan  played a vital role in NARUC’s Global Regulatory Network Program 
and supported a number of joint workshops and training sessions between OOCUR and NARUC 
members; and 
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Morgan worked with NARUC on the successful implementation of the World 
Forum on Energy Regulation III (October 2006) that explored themes and issues facing 
regulators from developed, transition, and developing countries; and 
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Morgan showed his true commitment to NARUC by attending nearly every 
meeting during the past five years and engaging U.S. Commissioner’s interest in global 
activities; now, therefore, be it 
 
RESOLVED, That the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners (NARUC), convened at its 2008 Summer Meetings in Portland, Oregon, 
expresses it sincere appreciation to Director General Morgan for his years of dedicated public 
service to the Association; and be it further 
 
RESOLVED, That the Committee on International Relations and all NARUC members convey 
their best wishes for Mr. Morgan in all of his future endeavors. 
__________________________________________ 
Sponsored by the Committee on International Relations 
Adopted by the Board of Directors, July 23, 2008 




